
TASTE
CONFIDENTIAL

Erez Gordon.

OPINIONS are divided on 
tipping, but the annual
DineSmart initiative is under 
way and encourages diners
to add an extra tip to their 
bill to support the homeless
community in Australia.

Now in its 12th year, the
initiative has raised
$2.7 million with hopes of 
topping that up by a further 
$250,000 in 2015.

More than 115 restaurants
nationally and 25 Sydney
restaurants will be taking 
part in DineSmart including
Bishop Sessa, Bloodwood,
Cafe Sydney, The Apollo, 4
Fourteen and Kingsleys
Steak & Crabhouse.

It runs for six weeks in 
the lead-up to Christmas.

Erez Gordon, owner of 
Bishop Sessa, says being
part of this initiative is a
no-brainer. 

“DineSmart is a fantastic
initiative that we at Bishop
Sessa are proud to support
again,” he said.
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